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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] COW December 3, 2024, Agenda Item 6-8, All-Way Stop, Islington Ave. and Treelawn Blvd/Bell

Court, Kleinburg.
Date: Friday, November 29, 2024 3:33:24 PM

 
From: Marsha Lomis  
Sent: Friday, November 29, 2024 1:20 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] COW December 3, 2024, Agenda Item 6-8, All-Way Stop, Islington Ave. and
Treelawn Blvd/Bell Court, Kleinburg.

 

 
(Note: Please redact my e-mail address and city from any public posting of this email. Thank you.)
 
Chair and Members of Council:
 
I strongly support an all-way stop at Islington Avenue and Treelawn Boulevard in Kleinburg. It will provide
a safer intersection by slowing down the traffic that is continuing to be out of control.
 
Thank you for considering this request.
 
Very truly yours,
 
Marsha Lomis

Kleinburg, Ontario
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